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Calendar for next week 
Monday 21st Oct: breakfast & afterschool club, Violin lessons  
Tuesday 22nd Oct: breakfast & afterschool club, Cello lessons 
Wednesday 23rd Oct: breakfast & afterschool club, Pop-up 
Library, Harvest Festival 
Thursday 24th Oct: breakfast & afterschool club, Class 2 Forest 
Schools 
Friday 25th Oct: breakfast & afterschool club, Last day of half -
term. Return to school Monday 4th November. 

Fri – 18th October 

Dinner menu for next week 
Monday: Cheese & Tomato Pizza, Chocolate Brownie 
Tuesday: Chicken Curry & Rice, Sticky Toffee Pudding & Custard 
Wednesday: Minced Beef Pastry-topped Pie, Flapjack 
Thursday: Meatballs in Tomato Sauce, Shortbread 
Friday: Fish Star, Muffin 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato’s and sandwiches are available.  
Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher know if 
your child would like an alternative option. Emailing the office on 
admin@settrington.n-yorks.sch.uk for the week ahead works really 
well but day by day is also fine.  
Please can we also remind you that we are a NUT AWARE school. 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – Flora 
Class 2 – Tilly 

Class 3 – Rocco 
Class 4 – Nyla 

 
Excellent English 
Class 1 – Abigail 
Class 3 – Carys 

Class 4 – Beulah 
 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Scarlett.H 

Class 3 - Oliver 
Class 4 – David 

 
Fantastic Foundation 

Class 1 – Ethan 
Class 2 – MiMi & Roman 

Class 3 –. Maisie 
Class 4 - Lydia 

 
Well done to the Blue house 
who scored the most house 

points this week. 

Local News & Events 
Yorkshire Arboretum are running an event on 28th October for 
Nature Rangers 10.00am – 3.00pm. There will be indoor and 
outdoor activities suitable for ages 5-11 with accompanying 
adults. Please take a bag to take home your collection and 
creations. Please also take a packed lunch. Places cost £15 and 
should be booked by emailing visit@yorkshirearboretum.org or 
by calling 01653 648598 

 

Just a reminder that’s Mrs Towse & Mrs Jesse will not be in the 
office on the afternoon of 21st October. There will be staff listening 
for the phone but you may need to leave messages on the answer 
phone. Please try to notify of us anything urgent before then. 

School Photographs 
Your child will have brought home a slip today explaining how to view 
and order their school photographs. It may take a day or 2 for photos 
to be uploaded by the company so please keep checking for them. 

Harvest Festival 
This is next Wednesday 23rd October 1.30pm at Church followed by 
refreshments, also at the Church. Please park at the Village Hall and 
walk up to the Church if possible as there is limited parking at Church 
and the ground is very soft. 
If you are able to send in non-perishable food item as an offering we 
will then donate these to the Ryedale Food Bank. Please send items 
into school with your child on the day of the Harvest Festival. 
Children will be brought back to school by staff after the service for 
you to collect after your cup of tea. 

Pop-up Library 
The pop-up library will be in school next Wednesday morning for 
children to exchange books. PLEASE remember to bring books back, 
some children now have 2 books so both of these should be returned.  

Primary School Applications 
These open on 12th October. 
Please see attached for more 

information and to apply.  

“Do not seek revenge or bear a grudge against anyone among 

your people, but love your neighbour as yourself. I am 

the LORD”          Leviticus 19:18 
                               

 

Afterschool Clubs 
There will be no afterschool clubs during the first week back after half 
term due to Parents Evenings. If you need afterschool childcare during 
that week please let us know ASAP so that we can arrange staffing. 

Parents Evening 
These are on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th November. There has 
been a letter sent home today for you to select your preferred time 
slots, appointments will then be issued on a first come first served 
basis. Please return forms by Wednesday 23rd October at the latest. 

FOCAS Events 

• Potato’s are on sale! Please return the attached order form or 
email FOCAS by Friday 25th October to place your order. 
Potato’s will be ready for collection after half term. 

• Bags2School have been sent home – please feel free to use bin 
liners if you need more. Return on Wednesday 13th November. 

• Christmas Wreath Making is on Monday 2nd December. Please 
book your place directly with W.P Horsley. 01653 699404 

https://www.google.com/search?q=wp+horsley+malton&rlz=1C1SLLM_en-GBGB1130GB1130&oq=wp+horsley&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUqCggAEAAY4wIYgAQyCggAEAAY4wIYgAQyEAgBEC4YrwEYxwEYgAQYjgUyBggCEEUYOTIKCAMQABiiBBiJBTIKCAQQABiABBiiBNIBCDEzMTZqMGo3qAIAsAIA&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
mailto:admin@settrington.n-yorks.sch.uk
mailto:visit@yorkshirearboretum.org
https://www.google.com/search?q=wp+horsley+malton&rlz=1C1SLLM_en-GBGB1130GB1130&oq=wp+horsley&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUqCggAEAAY4wIYgAQyCggAEAAY4wIYgAQyEAgBEC4YrwEYxwEYgAQYjgUyBggCEEUYOTIKCAMQABiiBBiJBTIKCAQQABiABBiiBNIBCDEzMTZqMGo3qAIAsAIA&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8

